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Welcome to
Spring 2024!

Winter recap

In addition to our regular programming, including amazing Shabbatot and 

mishmars, this winter, we braved the cold for broomball! Our Yavneh team, the 

Yavneh Soggy Latkes, definitely had the most fun of any team on the ice. We 

also had an ice skating Motzei Shabbat event and the annual talent show! Who 

knew Yavneh had so much talent? We ended off the quarter with elections for a 

new board. It was a tight race with many qualified candidates and funny 

speeches.

Welcome to the 24/25 Yavneh 
Board
Thank you to the 23/24 board for all the hard work you

put in over the last year to keeping our community

thriving! The new Yavneh board is so excited to

represent the community and do everything they can to

improve it. The transition has been (mostly) peaceful

and the new board members are already getting settled

in their new positions and getting started on

implementing new ideas!

Purim!

We had so much fun this Purim! We started off the chag with a beautiful 

Megillah reading before heading to an 80s themed party at Chabad. In the 

morning we had an all women’s Megillah reading and a super fun seudah with 

our amazing JLIC family, where we sang, ate delicious food, and watched a 

shpeil made by the first years.

coming this spring

With Purim over, our next big event is Pesach! We are looking forward to 

celebrating the chag with meaningful seders and fun programming. After 

Pesach, we will say a bittersweet goodbye to our fourth years before leaving 

for Summer break!

We need your help to 
make Pesach happen!
Your support goes directly to providing kosher for Pesach

food throughout the week and making seders happen. Donate

using the QR code or with the link below*

https://donorbox.org/donate-to-yavneh-1


